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LIFT INSTALLATION 

The Calcutta School of Music is having a lift installed at the main entrance 

which will ensure easy access for the elderly and infirm to the top floor. The 
process of install will involve storage of material, workmen moving around 

the entrance and some element of noise which will be part and parcel of the 
construction. 

We would like to request everyone to exercise utmost caution while 

entering/leaving the premises so that we may ensure that the next 3 to 4 
months to pass without any accidents.   
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